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Book now on Time to Listen Course 11th June 2016 at Summerhill School, Kingswinford

      

The ASA has linked up with the NSPCC and is accredited to deliver the ‘Time to Listen’ module
that is aimed at Club Welfare Officers (CWOs).

  

Whilst it is appreciated that some CWOs will be trained and experienced in child protection
issues, the Time to Listen programme provides the opportunity to consider the roles and
responsibilities of CWOs and the action taken should any incident occur.

  

Time to Listen training is a requirement for swim21 club - Essential

  

The workshop is free of charge.

  

Spaces are limited, so please book early.

  

To book a place on the course, please contact the Regional Office, the pre-req for this course is
a current safeguarding and protecting children course, which we ask for a copy of upon booking
a place on the course

  

 Telephone 01527 888929

  

Email westmidland@swimming.org
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